
---Original Message----- 

From: Johnston, Anthony [mailto:Anthony.Johnston@aar.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 27 February 2008 6:55 PM 

To: Philip Johnston 
Subject: 2020 Summit 
 
Philip, 

  

I suggest you change the "Position Held" description from 

Lawyer, Allen Arthur Robinson Sydney 

to 

Special Counsel, Allens Arthur Robinson, Sydney  DONE 

Also, in your 100 word statement, I would" 

  

(1)    replace "I prepared Business Plan on CD Rom" with "I have prepared a 
Business Plan";  NOT DONE, AS THEY WOULD BE MORE LIKELY TO WANT TO 
LOOK AT MY BUSINESS PLAN IF IT IS ON A CD ROM RATHER THAN PLOUGH 
THRU A LARGE HARDCOPY.  RUDD’S EXPLANATION OF THE SUMMIT IS HE 
DOESN’T WANT A “Talkfest” SO THEY MIGHT SAY, “Send us your Business 
Plan which you recently sent to NSW Health and NSW Dept of Environment & 
Climate Change.” 

  

(2)    replace "to enable" with "aimed at enabling"; DONE 
  

(3) replace "thereby evidencing living a Local Healthy Lifestyle" with "thereby 
increasing the proportion of the population living a Local Healthy Lifestyle"; and 

I AMENDED TO “thereby increasing Australian living a Local Healthy 
Lifestyle which leaves a low Carbon Footprint”. 

(4)    delete the final sentence and replace it with something which links your 
Business Plan with the 2020 Summit, for example, something along the following 
lines: 

  

"I would like to participate because my Business Plan addresses 3 of the Critical 
Areas nominated for consideration by the 2020 Summit."  

 I AMENDED TO  “I sent my Business Plan, which addresses 3 of the 10 
Critical Areas, to “NSW Health” & “NSW Environment & Climate Change” 
in early Feb ‘08.” 

Regards,  

Anthony Anthony Anthony Anthony  
 

From: Philip Johnston [mailto:scribepj@tpg.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 27 February 2008 11:32 AM 

To: Ann Collins aka ToothFairy; Johnston, Anthony 

Subject:  

Ann / Anthony 
 
Attached is my completed Nomination Form for the two day 2020 Summit on 
Sat 19 and Sunday 20 April where Applicants pay all their own costs. 
I propose e-mailing it tomorrow, as cut-off is this Friday.  So if you have any 
comments, let me know. 
 


